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Fri, June 28th, 2024

Greetings AMHS Families, 

The AMHS office would like to wish all of our families and students a wonderful
summer - filled with nice weather, and time to recharge. We have had an awesome
year, and look forward to the next. 

Have a great summer break! 

Other than summer vacation ... 

First day of school Gr. 9: Tuesday
Sept. 3rd

First Day of school 10-12:
Wednesday Sept. 4th

2023-
2024



Message from GuidanceDiploma Pick Up  

Diploma pick up: Gr. 12 grads can pick up
diplomas in the main office starting July 2-
4, 9:00 - 3:00pm. If students are sending a
representative to pick up their diplomas,
there needs to be written permission
provided. 

Athletics

Indigenous and International
Languages Registration

The secondary courses are credit-bearing,
running once a week for 3.7 hours. Fall classes

are year-long, running once a week on
Wednesday evenings (5:45 PM to 9:25 PM) or

Saturday mornings (8:45 AM to 12:25 PM). 

Fall registration will open in mid-July and will
close by the third week of classes. For more

updates and information about the secondary
credit program, visit the ILIL Secondary

webpage:

https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-
programs/indigenous-languages-and-
international-languages/international-

languages-secondary

This year's athletics program was another
great success, made possible by the
unwavering support of our parents. We deeply
appreciate all our student-athletes, whose
dedication and hard work were truly inspiring;
our teachers and administrators, who not only
guided and organized but also volunteered
their time to support our athletics; and our
parents, who have always been our most
enthusiastic fans. Thank you for making this
year memorable and for continuously fostering
a spirit of excellence and community.

Below you will find some general
information regarding FAQ:

Student Schedules: Will be available in late
August via Teachassist.  Students are to check
TeachAssist frequently as changes may occur
prior to the beginning of the school day. 

Submitting report cards from outside of
YRDSB: Please email copies to the guidance
general email address
amhs.guidance@gapps.yrdsb.ca​   

Timetable changes: Information about
changes and an official timetable change
request form will be sent to students and
families in late August. Please do not email
Guidance before then.

YRDSB Mental Health Newsletter: Here

We appreciate your understanding and
cooperation. Wishing you all a safe and
pleasant summer!
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